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As a retired teacher and a current city library board member, I am completely 

opposed to censorship of literature of any kind.  Parents need to take more 

responsibility for what their children read, but most parents leave the raising of their 

children to teachers who need to present information in a non biased manner.  Any 

regulation of books is reminiscent of Nazi Germany.  We in Eastern Oregon are not 

all closed-minded.  Thank you for paying attention, Sarah Brandt. 


